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Safely there and back
A handout for them Parents of the 
Westheimer Egge-Diemel-School
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The crossing area is immediately behind a curve that is  
extremely difficult to see.

Area  
Waldecker Straße - An der Mühle

The point at the junction with Kasseler Straße is only
partially visible in the direction of Scherfede

Area 
Belgradstraße - Kasseler Straße

Particularly narrow sidewalk on both sides and 
at the same time very confusing

Area  
Hoppenberg - Schöne Aussicht

Dear parents of the Egge-Diemel School,

We would be happy to give you our school route plan. 
This plan is intended to help you choose and train a 
safe route to school together with your child. 

What you will find on the map:
- Safe footpaths
- Suitable crossing points (“Yellow  Feet”)
- Information about potential danger areas

It is important that you practice going to school 
together with your child and that you practice proper 
behavior in traffic intensively before they start school. 
As parents, you are role models; please always choo-
se the safe route, even if it may be a small detour, 
because the shortest route is not always the safest. 
Small detours can offer a big gain in security.

We would like to ask you not to bring your child to 
school by car. If there is no other option, please let 
them get out at a distance or accompany them on foot 
for at least a part of the journey. In this way, we redu-
ce car traffic in front of school and enable your child 
to gain important experience in road traffic.

It is recommended that your child goes to school ac-
companied if possible. To do this, use our WalkingBus. 
Together with the police, the city and you as parents, 
our goal is to make the journey to school as safe as 
possible for your child so that they can manage it 
independently.

We strive to keep the school route plan up to date and 
welcome your suggestions.

Best  regards

Anja Rücker - Fahle
Headmistress  of  Westheimer
Egge-Diemel-School

Anja Rücker-Fahle

Further information and the  
school route plan in other  
languages can be found at:   
www.egge-diemel-schule.de/Schulwegeplaene


